Tambo Upper PS

Term 1 - 15/03/2024

Important Dates

<u>April</u>

15th - School begins Term 2 19th - TUBBS Cross Country @ Buchan 22nd - Student Free Day 25th - ANZAC @ Bruthen

Principal's Report

End of Term 1

We've had some awesome learning achievements and there have been a number of special events and accomplishments littered throughout the term. Well done to Foundation class who have settled in really well to full-time school which is such a big adjustment. The Bairnsdale Police and Mossiface/Tambo Fire Brigade was certainly a highlight. So to was the swimming championships and the inaugural TUPS Cross Country. Our student leaders have also done an exceptional job setting the tone for learning in the classrooms and how to treat each other with RESPECT out in the yard.

<u>Supported Playgroup Comes to Tambo</u>

It is with a great deal of excitement that I can share with you that in Term 2 TUPS will start to host a Supported Playgroup Program. In collaboration with Uniting we are offering parents and their toddlers the opportunity to come in and be a part of the playgroup program which is designed to provide parents with information about children development and support around parenting and play. Jade Davies from 54 Reasons will facilitate the program and it will begin on the first Tuesday back, 16th April from 9:15am to 11:00am in the Rainbow Room. To find out more please contact Jade on 0477 738 303 or contact me at school. This is a very exciting opportunity for our school and community. It will promote holistic development, school readiness and set our Tambo children on a positive trajectory for lifelong learning and success.



We would like to acknowledge the traditional owners of the land on which Tambo Upper Primary School gathers, the Gunai Kurnai people. We would like to pay our respects to their elder's past, present, and emerging.

School Council Annual General Meeting

The AGM was hosted last Tuesday evening and provided an opportunity to reflect on the previous years achievements. It also provided us with the opportunity to farewell Tyson Murphy who has been a long standing member and in recent years has also fulfilled the role of Vice President. Tyson was always a very supportive and inclusive member who was always willing to do anything for the school community. I can also announce that we are fortunate to have 4 new members joining, so welcome to Lucy, Claire, Jack and Simon.

2024 office bearers:

School Council President- Dave Butler
School Council Vice President- Paul Andrews
Treasurer- Simon Murrell

Buildings and Grounds Sub Committee- Jack Larkins and Damien Bartlett

Policy Sub Committee- David Butler and Rachel Kennedy

Finance Sub Committee- Simon Murrell and Paul Andrews

Fundraising Sub Committee- Claire Riccardo, Tash Chandler, Mel Baker and Lucy Thomas

Parent/Guardian Feedback on School Policies

Of late many of our school policies have been reviewed and updated and can all be found on the school website. If you happen to manage a spare moment over the next few weeks and get a chance to read any of our policies I would greatly appreciate any feedback.

Enjoy Your Easter Break

On behalf of the school staff I wish everyone a safe and enjoyable Easter. We look forward to a big Term 2 with everyone coming back healthy and well. Term 2 starts back on Monday 15th April.

Principal, Mark Chandler.





GOLDEN FRAME

Each week our teachers will be selecting a student or students learning to be shared and to celebrate the wonderful efforts or growth they have shown in their work.

21ST MARCH

Yellow Room - Braxton Young Blue Room - Mila Gould Red Room - Jessica Johansen Purple Room - Lylah Cerda

28TH MARCH

Yellow Room - Ryland Pesendorfer Blue Room - Kayla Millard Red Room - Scott Pritchard Orange Room - Tex Bartlett Purple Room - Lenny Chandler

